
Randwick Primary School: 
Resilience, Passion, Success

NEWSLETTER 29th September 2023

Diary Dates

Dear Parents/carers

Another great week, the children have enjoyed being able to 

start clubs this week and we are excited for the preparations for 

the Young Voices Concert.

It has been lovely to see the children taking part in the wider 

activities that we provide in school and thank you for making 

sure they are equipped and ready for these activities.

If you would like to raise anything with me, I am often on the 

Junior / Infant gate in the mornings and after school or you can 

email me via head@randwick.gloucs.sch.uk

Have a great weekend.

Kathryn Wilson

Headteacher

Please book 

school lunches 

for week 

commencing 9th

October by 

midnight Tuesday 

3rd October

Playground

Can we please ask that you do not let your 

child/ren play on the school playground or 

the bank after school as this is a Health 

and Safety issue.

Headlice

We have had a reported case of headlice

in school.  Can you please ensure you 

check your child's hair over the weekend 

and treat if necessary.

Flu Immunisation

If you have not already done so can you please return your immunisation consent form to 

school by Wednesday 4th October.  Can these please be returned even if you are not 

consenting to your child receiving the immunisations.  If forms are not returned the 

nursing team will need to ring you on the day to confirm whether you give consent or not.

mailto:head@randwick.gloucs.sch.uk


EVENT AFTER SCHOOL

Monday

2nd October

Owls attending full time from today Cross Country Club until 4.15pm

Construction Club until 4.15pm

Tuesday

3rd October

Piano Lessons

KS2 Football club until 4.15pm 

Please book school lunches for week 

commencing 9th October by midnight 

Tuesday 3rd October

Wednesday

4th October

Guitar Lessons

Forest School Sessions Start

AM: Owls and Year 6

PM: Buzzards

Can we please ask that the children 

wear the following for Forest School:  

Navy joggers, normal school t shirt 

and school jumper with an 

appropriate coat, shoes/trainers and 

wellies in a bag.

2.40pm Phonics Workshop for KS1 

parents ( school hall)

Forest School After School Club 

Pre booked sessions – please book 

directly

https://bookwhen.com/allseasonsfor

estschool

Thursday 

5th October

Singing Club until 4.15pm

Young Voices Club until 4.15pm

Friday

6th October Whole School Flu Immunisations

PE sessions for Kestrels, Hawks & 

Buzzards.

Please can the children wear PE kit to 

school

2.40pm Celebration Worship at the 

Church

All welcome

WEEKLY BULLETIN

https://bookwhen.com/allseasonsforestschool


CLASS NEWS

Buzzards

Owls

What a busy two weeks it has been in

Buzzard Class. Although it is difficult to put

what the children have accomplished into

words, one thing that has particularly stood

out is their resilience and determination to

succeed.

We have worked as artists, scientists, and

historians, just to name a few. The children at

Forest School have been refining their

sawing techniques while examining the

various leaf colours. We are also working

hard on perfecting our harvest song.

Top Doodle Class: 

Buzzards

Top Doodler: 
Joe Atkins

Owls have had a great

week. We now know 9

sounds and are starting to

blend these into words - we

are now readers!

There has been lots of

excitement in class setting

up our own games. A mini

classroom appeared today,

with a phonics lesson, stories

being read and lists made

ready for snack time.



Kestrels

Hawks

This week, Kestrel Class have survived the

Stone Age! We had a zoom meeting with a

historian from Stroud Museum to ask her

questions and find out about inventions that

helped people survive. We also created

dances to represent the key changes

throughout the Stone Age. You might like to

ask your children about this time and what

was invented by Paleolithic, Mesolithic and

Neolithic people. Next week, we will be

asking the question, "Was it easier to survive

the Bronze Age?"

In Hawks class, we have been industrious with our

learning and have used vast amounts of

perseverance.

In Maths, we have continued with our place value

unit and understanding numbers; we have

compared and ordered numbers as well as

rounding numbers to the nearest 1000,10,000 and

100,000.

In English, we have focussed on creating our own

newspaper reports on the discovery of

Tutankhamun’s tomb made by Howard Carter. We

have been researching pharaohs in history and the

impact that they had on ancient Egypt.

In Science, we have created our simple circuits and

have planned our own investigations into how to

make a bulb brighter.



Seb – for working really hard in his piano lesson

WEEKLY AWARDS

Esme – for being a fabulous Historian.  Great re-call throughout 
our history lessons.  Excellent discussion using sources.

Matilda – for helping Mrs Chastney with her cording – a brilliant 
job of teaching

Jago – for succinctly explaining his reasoning in Maths

Jem -for being a fantastic talk partner and class member

Belle - for excellent care and detail in her work

Harrison – for always giving 100% in his learning

Anneke – for great work in phonics on our new 
sounds and tricky words


